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Friday 13th May: Moon Class Cake Sale
It is the turn of Moon Class for their cake sale this week. If any Moon Class parents/carers can bake or buy cookies, 

flapjacks, cupcakes etc for the sale, please bring them in on Friday morning. 

If you have time to help pack (8:55am in the Community Room) or sell (2:45pm outside the school) please let the class 

teacher know. Our next cake sale on 20th May will be in aid of Sun Class. 

Thank you for your continued support ☺

Find us on Facebook: Vallis First School VSA or email us: vallisvsa@gmail.com

Summer Fair – Saturday 18th June
The committee is continuing to plan the Summer Fair, and our thoughts are now turning to the Raffle. Alongside the 

hampers of goodies it would be really great if we could have vouchers for day trips, meals out, beauty/hair treatments 

etc. We appreciate that for many the past couple of years have been difficult, but if anyone runs a business or knows 

someone with a business that might be able to contribute a voucher for something, please get in touch via our Facebook 

page or using the email address below.

We still need lots of willing volunteers for the day – please also get in touch if you can help. Even just an hour of your 

time on the day is a big help.

Platinum Jubilee Fundraising
The finished mugs and tea towels arrived earlier this week and we will endeavour to send them all home by Friday at 

the latest. Thank you once again to everyone who supported this.


